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Message from Mr Tull – 28th February 2025 

 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
 
 

I hope you all had a good half term last week.  The children have had an excellent first 
week back to school this week and the sun has even been shining today. 
 
 
This week in school: 
 

Paint What Matters:  On Wednesday, it was the launch event of ‘Paint What Matters’ at 
Kettle’s Yard.  It was lovely to see so many attend to celebrate the creative work of Year 
4 so beautifully displayed in such an amazing setting.  The exhibition features over 500 
pieces of art created by children and young people responding to the prompt ‘What 
matters to you today.’ It will be on display until 9th March 2025 and is well worth a visit. 
 
Class 12 Assembly: Thank you to all the parents and carers of children in Class 12 for 
attending the class assembly today.  The children shared some excellent writing in 
response to reading ‘The Firework-maker’s Daughter’.  They also shared their learning 
about volcanoes in Geography and the fairground rides they had made in Design and 
Technology. 
 
 
Next Week: 
 

Pancake Day Lunch:  The school kitchen will be serving pancakes for dessert on 
Tuesday to celebrate pancake day. 
 
Parent/Carer Consultations:  Parent and carer consultations will be held after school on 
Wednesday 5th and Thursday 6th March.  Online booking will remain will open until 
Tuesday 4th at 10am.  Please do remember to book an appointment. 
 
EYFS reading café:  Our reading café for classes 1 and 2 will be running from 2.45pm 
on Thursday.  We welcome parents and carers from classes 1 and 2 to attend 
 
Arbury World Book Day:  Don’t forget that our World Book Day celebration is on Friday 
7th March.  There has been separate communication about this.  
 

 
Looking Further Ahead: (Key dates are in the school calendar on the website) 
 

Half Termly Tea:  Our next half termly tea is on Friday 14th March after school. 
 
 
 
As always, please do contact us if we can be of help. If you have any specifically 
KS1 questions, please contact Sophie Morris at smorris@arbury.cambs.sch.uk and 
for anything particularly involving KS2, please contact Kate Dowdall at 
kdowdall@arbury.cambs.sch.uk. 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

Ben Tull  
 

  

Dates for the Diary 
 

 
• 5th & 6th Mar – Parent / 

Carer Consultations 
• 6th Mar – EYFS Reading 

Café @ 2.45pm 
• 7th Mar – Arbury World 

Book Day 
• w/b 10th Mar – Science 

Week 
• 11th Mar – Y2 Trip to 

Church Farm 
• 11th Mar @ 3.30pm – 

Open Classrooms 
• 13th Mar – Y6 Trip to 

Zoological and Sedgwick 
Museums 

• 14th Mar – Y3 trip to the 
Fitzwilliam 

• 14th Mar @ 3.25 – 3.55- 
Half Termly Tea 

• 21st Mar – Red Nose Day 
• 28th Mar – Y5 Trip to the 

National Space Centre 
• 2nd / 3rd Apr @ 2.15 – Y3/4 

Production 
• 4th Apr – Last Day of 

Term 
• 7th – 21st Apr – Easter 

Holiday 
• 22nd Apr – Teacher 

Training Day 
• 23rd Apr – Summer Term 

starts for children 
• 25th Apr – Class 8 

Assembly 
• 1st May – Y3 Mini 

Olympics Festival @ CCC 
• 2nd May – Class 4 

Assembly 
• 5th May – May Day Bank 

Holiday – No school 
• 6th May @ 3.30  - Open 

Classrooms 
• 9th May – Class 2 

Assembly 
• 9th May @ 3.25 – 3.55- 

Half Termly Tea 
• 16th May – Class 5 

Assembly 
• 23rd May – Class 1 

Assembly 
• 26th to 30th May – Half 

Term Holiday 
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